
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
1. Need to register to vote?  Use a Florida Voter Registration Application Form completing all the required 
blocks per instructions. Forms are available at government offices, public assistance offices, libraries and 
Department of Motor Vehicles.  You may also register to vote online by visiting our web site: 
www.votesantarosa.gov. 
 
2. Need to update your signature? Has your signature changed?  If so, you can update your signature by 
using a Florida Voter Registration Application Form.  Mail, fax, or hand deliver to our office. 
 
3. Need to change parties?  You can use the Florida Voter Registration Application Form to change your 
party.  You may also visit our office or change your political party online by visiting our web site: 
www.votesantarosa.gov.  Please remember, Florida is a Closed Primary State and registration books will close 
29 days prior to an election. 
 
4. Need to update your address?  It is the responsibility of the voter to keep his or her address current 
with the Supervisor of Elections Office.  You can call, fax, or e-mail the Elections Office, use a Florida Voter 
Registration Application Form, or change your address online by visiting our web site: www.votesantarosa.gov.   
 
5. Need to change your name?  Again, it is the voter’s responsibility to let the Elections office know if you 
would like to change your name.  Please use a Florida Voter Registration Application Form to make this change.  
Mail, fax or hand deliver to our office. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tappie A. Villane, Santa Rosa County Supervisor of Elections 
6495 Caroline Street, Suite F, Milton, FL 32570 

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 8:00 am – 4:30 pm 
Fax: 850-983-1829 Phone: 850-983-1900 

E-Mail: villane@santarosa.fl.gov or visit Website: votesantarosa.gov 

 

Tappie A. Villane 
Santa Rosa County Supervisor of Elections 

reminds you to check your Voter 
Registration Status ahead of the 

August 20th Primary Election 
 

Scheduled Elections for 2024 
Primary Election – August 20, 2024 

Book Closing for Primary Election – July 22, 2024 
General Election – November 5, 2024 

Book Closing for General Election – October 7, 2024 
 

Vote-By-Mail Ballots for any of these elections can be ordered by phone, e-mail, fax, mail or in person 
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